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FRIDAY 24th JUNE 2022 

On Friday I got up 

together with my host 

at 6:30 and we had 

breakfast. We had a 

French baguette with 

butter and it was 

delicious. Then we 

took the 7:15 bus to the 

school where our 

programme started at 8 o’clock. We divided into international teams and form 8 

– 10 a.m. we were working on finishing the presentation and learning to 

present them. 

Between 10-11:30 a.m. each team gave presentations which they were 

working on in English and Spanish. They were quite interesting and we all 

managed to present in front of the public. After the presentations we received 

certificates and T-shirts with the 

symbol of the school and took a lot 

of pictures together.  

At 12 o'clock a typical French 

lunch was waiting for us in the 

school canteen. After lunch we 

had a programme until 3 p.m. – we 

were learning how to make 

crepes on special gadget. We 

were making them according to the recipe on the school courtyard under the big 

tent because it was raining. We had a lot of fun. We made a mixture for the crepes 

in teams and then we made pancakes and put jam or Nutella on them. Everyone 

eat some. 

After the pancakes we went in group to visit other schools nearby – nursery 

school and primary 

schools. Every single 

student spoke English 

and talked to children 

about their country and 

all the interesting 

information.  

We finished as usual at 5 

p.m. It was our last 

activity so we said good 
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bye to our friends in front of the 

school. After the programme, we 

had free time, so a group of 

students walked around the city to 

see more sights. 

Saturday 24th June 2022 

On Saturday morning we got up at 

9:00 and had a baguette for 

breakfast. We had free time with our families. We had a typical French lunch with 

my family. The Czech team and Slovenian team met at the bus station and we 

took a bus together from Quimper to Brest. In Brest we went by the tram to the 

last stop and there we had to take a bus to the airport. But it wasn’t so easy. We 

read at the bus stop that if we need the bus we must call it by phone one hour 

earlier. It was very strange. 

We called there but because 

it was just half an hour 

earlier, the bus did not 

come and we waited one 

hour and half longer. 

Finally it came and took us 

10 minutes to the airport 

where we checked in, 

waited for our flight to Paris  together with the Slovenian team. Then we separated 

- we flew to Vienna and the Slovenian team to Ljubljana. 

From Vienna we took a minibus to Brno where our parents 

picked us up at the school and we went home. 
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